
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

13 April 2010  
 

 

CLEM7 TRAFFIC VOLUMES - FIRST WEEK TOLLED 
 

 
RiverCity Motorway Group today announced traffic volumes for the first week following the 
commencement of tolling on the Clem Jones Tunnel (CLEM7). 

The 7-day period is from Tuesday, 6 April 2010 to Monday, 12 April 2010. There were five workdays 
in the period, which also corresponded with the Queensland school holidays. 

 

Traffic Summary for All Vehicle Types – 6 to 12 April 2010 

Average Daily Trips 20,602 

Average Workday Trips 21,977 

Average Non-workday Trips 17,165 

 

Distribution of Vehicle Type 

Car 80.6% 

Light Commercial Vehicle 13.7% 

Heavy Commercial Vehicle 5.5% 

Motorbike 0.2% 

 

RiverCity Motorway Group CEO, Flan Cleary, said it was still too early to judge the success or 
otherwise of the CLEM7.  

“The opening of the CLEM7 represents a major change Brisbane motorists, therefore, it may take 
some months for travel patterns to become apparent,” he said. 

Until 9 May 2010, the CLEM7 will remain toll-free between the hours of midnight and 5.00am. For 
the remainder of the day, tolls for all motorists will be discounted by 30%.  

 

- ENDS - 
 
For further information please contact Anthony Havers on 07 3046 4100. 
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